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26 May 2022

Essential Services Commission
Level 37, 2 Lonsdale Street
Melbourne VIC 3000

ATTN: Sugi Sivarajan,
Acting Senior Regulatory Manager of Regulatory Operations

Ref: Variation of MTA Energy Pty Ltd’s electricity retail licence
Dear Manager,

Thank you for your letter of the 27" April 2022 and in reference to the foreshadowed changes to the
Victorian energy retail licences.

We broadly support reviews aimed at alignment and consistency across the issued licences,
particularly in the evolving energy market. This we see as core to promoting consistency in regulation
Furthermore, we support the Commission’s objectives in facilitating effective and competitive markets
in the long-term interests of Victorian consumers.

We acknowledge the revise documentation provided for in the letter of the 27" April, 2022 and agree
with the proposed documents;

» Revised Template Electricity Licence

e Standard Electricity Licence Conditions for Electricity Retail.
Further we note the proposed removal of the special condition 3.2 existing with MTA's existing
licence, proposed within the ESC's initial correspondence of the 315t January 2022 and consent to this

removal and variation of our licence consistent with the implementation of the revised documents
above.

The email address for Notices under the revised licence should be admin@mtaenergy.com

Finally, we note that MTA submitted a request on the 28" February 2022 for a variation to our licence
to sell electricity and that this request is being considered by the commission staff as a separate
matter.

Thank you for your consideration of our points. Should any questions arise please contact me.

Yours Sincerely,

Managing Director
MTA Energy Pty Ltd

MTA ENERGY PTY LTD
SUITE 103, 349 PACIFIC HIGHWAY
NORTH SYDNEY NSW 2060





